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 NEWS LETTER- MARCH 2021 

Dear Parents (PreNur-Grades XII), 

Greetings! 

Month of March, 2021 got in many expectations, like the colorful spring 
brings hope and happiness. We enjoyed having sessions with our students 
both in physical and virtual school. We made wonderful memories together 
and now with the covid surge we again our uncertain of the time ahead. 
Celebration and reflections put together are always a source of ‘Hope’ and 
we believe in same.  

To keep our energetic spirit going we are sharing the link of our newsletter 
put together by our Editorial Board. Please do visit it.  

https://sway.office.com/a3afjZXvGGBf0rAX 
 
Regards 
Team RVS 
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